
     Summer arrived as West Virginia

celebrated her birthday on June 20.

     As a West Virginia non-profit

housing seniors for 134 years, Elmhurst

is proud to serve the state’s seniors,

offering the most affordable, highest-

quality lifestyle.

     We welcome those from other areas

with open arms, as well. Summer is a

great time to think about downsizing

and joining us at Elmhurst. Don’t wait!

      Summer at Elmhurst means you’ll

find us busy with outings, crafts,

games, and a lot of garden walking and

porch sitting. Our flowers are

blooming, and the patios and deck

beckon residents to stop by and enjoy

the great outdoors.

Jamie's 
    Corner

Contact Us

p. 304.242.0240

f. 304.242.0585

e. jamiec@elmhurstpch.com

a. 1228 National Road Wheeling, WV 26003

w. www.elmhurstpch.com
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Jamie Crow, Executive Director

- Jamie

Please join us for a Family AppreciationICE CREAM
SOCIAL

HESS SHELTER OGLEBAY PARK
WHEELING, WV

Thursday, August 8th, 2024
1:30-3:00 p.m.

Thank you for  everything you do!
Please RSVP by calling 
304-242-0240 by 8/2/24

http://www.elmhurstpch.com/


Fun
Summertime

Jessie Coleman

Joan Mudge Joan Block

Rose Humway

Shirley MiltonCarolyn Mox Millie Scaffidi

Wilda Lee

Carolyn Yurko

Kathy Santoro
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June
Scrapbook



With Sincere
Appreciation

July Birthdays

Staff:
Amanda Adams - July 3rd

Rachel Conkel - July 7th

Teresa Faykus - July 14th

Jan Strothers - July 28th

Diane Moore - July 29th

Jamie Crow - July 30th

Consider a Gift
Elmhurst greatly appreciates every

monetary gift. If you are interested in

discussing planned giving

opportunities, contact Jamie Crow,

Executive Director:

304.242.0240
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Residents:
Kathy Santoro - July 5th

Wilda Lee - July 25th

Janet Honecker - July 30th

In Memory Of

HAPPY
BIRTHDAY!
HAPPY

BIRTHDAY!

Shirley Milton
John Varlas

Naomi Hupp

Melanie Anne Stender
Doris Flor

Thank You

for donating beautiful outdoor furniture.  It was
donated for Jean Hohman and in memory of her

loving husband, Richard W, Hohman Sr.

to Valerie Hohman Wahl  & her
family from Wahlnut Woods

Friends of Elmhurst
Doretta Jacob

Employee of the Month:
Shasta Albert–

Janeczko
Shasta was nominated by
Chrissy Andrews, Director 

of Nursing and Jamie Crow,
Executive Director.


